
To:                   Faculty Senate 

From:              Social Science Division 

Date:               May 5, 2017 

Re:                  Resolution on curricular design changes 
 

 

At our Division meeting of May 2, members of the Social Science Division charged a 

subcommittee to prepare a resolution of no confidence in the current curricular 

process for the 30-60-90 and "WOU Way." We feel the process is not well-led, nor 

does it support faculty governance. We see this as part of a pattern of leaving 

faculty out of key decision-making on campus. We will share this resolution with 

other Divisions with the goal of bringing it to Faculty Senate for a vote. 

 

 

 


